
	

	

November	6,	2023	

I	hope	you	and	your	family	had	a	great	summer.	I	am	writing	to	inform	you	of	my	
decision	to	retire	from	pediatric	practice	after	46	fulfilling	years	of	service.	I	plan	to	
work	through	the	end	of	March	2024	in	order	to	give	everyone	time	to	make	the	
transition	to	a	new	physician	from	our	practice.	

	It	has	been	an	incredible	journey.		When	I	first	studied	pediatrics,	I	hoped	to	
experience	a	challenging	and	rewarding	career.	Working	at	Milton	Pediatrics	with	
families	from	all	walks	of	life	fulfilled	me	beyond	expectations.	I	have	also	had	the	
privilege	of	teaching	medical	students	from	Harvard	Medical	School	and	mentoring	
physicians-in-training	from	Massachusetts	General	Hospital	and	Boston	Children’s	
Hospital.	

I	wish	to	express	my	deepest	gratitude	to	over	two	generations	of	families	who	
entrusted	me	with	their	children’s	care.	It	has	been	an	immense	privilege	to	be	part	of	
their	lives.		I	am	grateful	for	the	support	and	guidance	I	received	from	my	partners	at	
Milton	Pediatrics.	Working	with	such	talented	and	caring	individuals	contributed	
immensely	to	my	professional	growth.	Early	on,	I	was	fortunate	to	have	the	invaluable	
mentorship	of	Drs.	Jack	Robinson	and	Robert	Ganz.		I	would	also	like	to	express	my	
gratitude	to	the	entire	support	team	at	Milton	Pediatrics.	Your	dedication	to	excellence	
has	made	my	career	extremely	rewarding.	It	has	been	an	honor	to	work	with	each	of	
you.	

Although	I	don’t	have	elaborate	retirement	plans,	I	plan	to	mentor	in	a	course	at	
Harvard	Medical	School	next	year	to	teach	first-year	students	the	elements	of	patient	
interview	and	physical	exam.	Also,	my	wife	and	I	plan	to	do	a	fair	amount	of	travel	next	
Spring	and	I	may	expand	my	already	large	garden	on	Martha’s	Vineyard.	

In	honor	of	my	career	and	the	patients	in	my	care,	the	Cohan/Kreger	family	began	the	
Lawrence	Cohan,	MD	nutrition	education	fund	at	Community	Servings	
(servings.org).		Community	Servings	is	an	outstanding,	efficiently	run	charity	that	
provides	medically-tailored	meals	to	the	ill	and	their	families.	Community	Serving’s	
nutrition	education	mission	speaks	to	me	as	one	of	the	great	needs	of	our	community.	
We	encourage	you	to	check	out	this	excellent	organization.		Donations	to	the	Dr.	Cohan	
fund	are	greatly	appreciated.	

I	look	forward	to	keeping	in	touch	with	all	of	you.	Thank	you	once	again	for	the	
incredible	memories	and	the	opportunity	to	serve	the	community	in	such	a	meaningful	
way.	

Sincerely,	

Lawrence	D.	Cohan,	MD	


